From: Callison, Tim [mailto:TCallison@snsc.com]

Sent: Friday, January 04, 2019 10:05 AM

To: 'Mitch Stogner' <ncra.mstogner@sbcglobal.net>

Cc: 'DAnderson@are-corp.com' <DAnderson@are-corp.com>
Subject: RE: Fairhaven

Mitch,

We have a project at the Fairhaven Business Park that requires 80 acres of land and would bring
approximately 160 jobs to this area. For this site to be functional we ask to either abandon or relocate
the current railroad easement that runs the length of the project area. (see attached map for current
easement location and proposed location.)

Thank you

Tim
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